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Comments: | support this withdrawal. Mining is so destructive to the environment. This area is a pristine sacred
parcel of land to the indigenous people of the area. Mining would affect the water quality and once destroyed it
would cost millions of dollars to restore. This would not only affect humans but, also other species that rely on
clean water. Finally, we need to maintain these areas of extraordinary recreation opportunities for future
generations.

Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.



